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21 November 2023
Dear Parent/Carer

Cost of School Dinners

As you are all aware there have been significant price increases in food and supplies. In
addition to this, labour and transport costs have also increased. We have tried to keep
school dinner costs to a minimum whilst maintaining the quality of the food we provide.
Unfortunately, we have now reached the point where an increase is unavoidable, therefore
school dinners will increase to £2.45 from 1 December 2023.

Also, as we have now been operating the cashless/on-line ordering system (PARENT PAY) for
12 months, we now request that ALL dinners are to be pre-ordered before school using the
APP. You can order 4 weeks at a time, and you are able to amend your order up until 9am
on the day. If you are struggling to log-in then please contact the school for a re-activation
letter or if you need further guidance.

Thank you for your support,

Sally Powell
Business Manager
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